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82nd Annual BIG Hat Days 
RESCHEDULED 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
March 17, 2020 – Clovis, CA.  
 
In response to the COVID-19 recommendations and guidelines by the Centers for 
Disease Control & Prevention, the California Department of Public Health and the 
Fresno County Department of Public Health regarding large community events, the 
Clovis Chamber of Commerce has rescheduled the Big Hat Days street festival 
from April 4 & 5 to June 20 & 21, 2020. 
 
The Clovis Chamber of Commerce wishes to thank our community and our 
membership for their support as we make this date change for the 82nd annual Big 
Hat Days celebration.  It is our hope that by the rescheduled date the dangers of the 
COVID-19 virus spreading will have subsided to a level that our health 
professionals will once again permit large gatherings to occur in our community 
and we can celebrate together, the best of Clovis. 
 
 Please visit www.clovischamber.com for up-to-date event news. 
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